
Messenger April 8, 2021 

Good Evening Carson Montessori Families, this is Mrs. Daniels. We have 

several important announcements, please listen to the entire message. 

We will also be posting all messengers on our website in case you miss 

something. Our website is carsonmontessori.com and we’ll post this 

message this evening. 

First, Fully Remote Learning: Carson Montessori will continue to offer a 

fully remote online component for the 2021-2022 school year. We will 

continue with the same format of Montessori led instruction delivered 

virtually for families who prefer to learn off-site. You do not need to 

register for this at this time, but if you know this is your preference, 

please let your teacher know. As a note: This is NOT the same program 

being offered through the Carson City School District and Pioneer 

Academy. If you sign up for Pioneer, you have to withdraw from Carson 

Montessori and can no longer be enrolled with us. 

 

Second, After School Pick Up: We are working with the Sheriff’s Office 

to ensure we maintain a safe traffic flow during dismissal. In order to do 

this, we cannot allow cars to back up onto Conestoga Drive. Yikes it has 

been happening lately! They have suggested we start the line up of cars 

no earlier than 2:45. So we ask that families please wait until at least 

2:45 to line up. We understand that schedules and after school 

activities on certain days mean that you need to pick up and go and we 

will work to swiftly and efficiently load cars. We’d also like to remind 

families, that arriving at 3:30 for pick up helps us to spread the rush out 

and there is less of a wait time. So, if your schedule is flexible, you can 

arrive at 3:30. We continue to strive to be a good neighbor to our local 

businesses and safety is always our top priority. Thank you for helping 

make this happen. 



  

Third, if you have a child who you plan to enroll for Kindergarten 

starting in the Fall, please contact the office for an enrollment packet. 

Siblings of current students will always have a spot, but our Kinder is 

full at this time and we will be starting a waiting list for new Montessori 

families.  

 

Last, we will begin our Spring testing soon and we are in need of our 

Montessori Chromebooks. If you have a Montessori issued 

Chromebook, please let your teacher know and if you have another 

device you can use for your Monday Virtual days, we would greatly 

appreciate getting those Chromebooks back. 

Thank you for your continued support and flexibility this year. And 

remember, WE LOVE YOU! 


